
The HPV vaccine helps protect against  
a range of cancers and diseases caused  

by the human papillomavirus (HPV)

For more information:  
Visit www.hpvvaccine.org.au,  
call Cancer Council on 13 11 20 
or speak to your local Aboriginal 
Health Service or doctor.

The HPV vaccine is provided 
free in Victorian secondary 
schools for all young ones  
aged about 12-13. 

People aged 12-25 can also 
get a free catch-up dose  
of the HPV vaccine through 
their local council, at a doctor, 
Aboriginal Health Service  
or at some pharmacies.

How you can help: 
	 Talk to your young ones about the importance of the HPV vaccine.  
	 Make sure your young ones receive their HPV vaccine at school.  

You can also get the HPV vaccine at your local council, at a doctor, 
Aboriginal Health Service or at some pharmacies. 

	 If young ones miss out on the HPV vaccine, arrange a catch up dose 
as soon as you can.

Help keep 
our Mob 
HPV free 
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